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Introduction:
The Pensions Act 2008 requires all local councils to enrol “eligible jobholders” automatically into a qualifying pension scheme, to offer “non-eligible jobholders” (workers who are not eligible for automatic enrolment) the choice as to whether to opt into a qualifying scheme and “entitled workers” (workers who are entitled to join a non-contributory pension scheme) to request that the employer facilitates a non- contributory scheme.

In compliance with the above, this policy sets out the details of the pension arrangements for employees of Azerley Parish Council:
Any eligible employee of the Council will automatically be enrolled into Nest Pensions: Workplace Pension Scheme (https://www.nestpensions.org.uk).
 
Any employee not wishing to be part of the scheme can decide to opt-out by stating this in writing to the Chair of the Council.
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